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Maria Curie-Sktodowska University in Lublin

Warszawa, 18 July 2023

Dear Professor,

Along with the personnel of the Royal Danish Embassy in Watsaw, I would
like to express my sincere thanks to the Department of Applied Linguistics
for the opportunity to cooperate with your staff member, Mt Konrad Szulga.
In May, June, and July this year, Mr Szulga accompanied delegations of
Polish entrepreneurs and local government officials duting study visits to
Dcnmark as an intetpreter. The purposc of the visits was to showcase the
achievements of Danish municipalities and businesses in the process of
‘ereen transition,’ i.e. a journey towards becoming carbon-neutral.

During the visits to Denmark, Mr Szulga demonstrated the highest level of
etiquette and professionalism, including technical expertise, when providing
interpretation services to the delegates duting numecrous meetings,
presentations, and site tours. His role was instrumental in making the events
a success, which both the hosts and the delegates confirmed in their
feedback.

Wishing you and your Department much success in research and
otganisational effort, I remain convinced that the cooperation with Mr

Konrad Szulga as an interpreter for the Royal Danishiimbassy in Warsaw
will continue in the near future.
Yours truly,

Ole Toft

Ambassador
of the Kingdom of Denmark
to the Republic of Poland




